
 
 

January 4, 2021  
 
Jason MacLean, President 
Nova Scotia Government and General Employee Union 
255 John Savage Ave. 
Dartmouth, NS  
B3B 0J3 
 
Dear Mr. MacLean,  
 
I hope you, your family, and all members of the Nova Scotia Government and General 
Employee Union had a safe, peaceful and happy holiday.  
 
Thank you for your invitation to participate in a questionnaire developed by the Political Action 
Committee. The questions are comprehensive and the issues it raises are important. However, I 
feel that these questions and issues warrant a far more in-depth discussion than can be 
accomplished with a few simple sentences in response to a questionnaire.  
 
My priority has been - and continues to be - to hear from people in every corner of our province 
about their concerns, priorities and ideas. I want to be the leader that brings Nova Scotians into 
the conversation, and collectively shape the policies that will move our province forward. I was 
very appreciative that you and I had an opportunity to speak early in the campaign. 
 
Like you, I want to make health care easier to access for Nova Scotians. To accomplish that, I 
will expand virtual primary care services and create physical and virtual mental health walk-in 
clinics. I also want to ensure our province’s economy not only recovers, but thrives. I want to 
stimulate that economic growth by investing in new small businesses, encouraging flexible work, 
and ensuring access to affordable childcare for parents. 
 
I want to take on this job so that we can build a healthier, fairer and more prosperous Nova 
Scotia. That is why, at this time, I am focused on engaging with the members of the Nova Scotia 
Liberal Party.  
 
If I am fortunate enough to receive the confidence of those Party members and become the next 
Premier, I will be meeting with stakeholders to discuss how we can work together toward our 
common goals. It is at that point that I will look forward to speaking with your Committee and 
discussing the concerns raised by your members in more detail .  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

Randy Delorey 
Candidate for Leader of the 
Nova Scotia Liberal Party 


